
INVITATION - Online Safety parent workshops – Tuesday 8th February 
 
Is your child spending lots of time on their device? Are you sure that what they are accessing is safe 
and appropriate?  
Please join us on one of our Online Safety workshops on Tuesday for some information and advice. 
 
You can join by clicking on one of the links below. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Tuesday 8th February 1pm – 1.45pm 
 

Click here to join the meeting 
 
Tuesday 8th February 7pm - 7.45pm 
 

Click here to join the meeting 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NzY4MGE2NzAtZDM0Mi00NWQ0LTlkZmMtNDZjZjhkM2EwNjg1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226ee27aee-59f5-4f81-b385-ec13a6cf0cc4%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%228691b36f-1596-4fa6-b233-f88cd3ec87eb%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_M2U2NTE5MzItOTFlMS00MGY3LWI3NWQtODQ2MmNlNTc4ODg2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226ee27aee-59f5-4f81-b385-ec13a6cf0cc4%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%228691b36f-1596-4fa6-b233-f88cd3ec87eb%22%7d

